
 

 

 
Ref: Y6LeaversPerformance/IEL/hll 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: Year 6 Leavers Performance 
 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers Performance which will take place on 
Thursday 14th July 2022. 
 
This will be a lovely opportunity for the children to share all of their memories of their time 
here at The Grange before they move on to their next adventure in secondary school. We 
would love you all to be able to share it with us. 
 
There will be two performances throughout the day, and it is important for ALL children to 
attend both.  
 
Performance 1 will take place at 2pm on Thursday 14th July. 
 
Performance 2 will take place at 6pm on Thursday 14th July. 
 
Due to the size of the hall, we do have to limit the number of adults that can attend each 
performance. Each child can invite two people to each performance (see tickets below). 
Refreshments will be served after the performances. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all and celebrating this important milestone with you. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
     
Mrs Ireland, Mrs O’Connell, Miss Graham  
Year 6 Class Teachers 


